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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –March 18, 2015
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, March 18, 2015. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Alison Langley, Whitney Carpenter, Michelle Russell, Valerie Skillman, Josh Cowley, Elizabeth Atcher, Leah McGray, Katrina Johnson, Frank Williams, and Toni Graves. David Bollinger was absent from the meeting.
ORDER # 15-024- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Whitney Carpenter and seconded by Alison Langley to adopt the agenda for the March  meeting.
ORDER # 15-025- APPROVAL OF THE NOVEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Elizabeth Atcher and seconded by Katrina Johnson to approve the minutes of the November meeting.
ORDER # 15-026– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the November, December, January and February bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by Leah McGray and seconded by Valerie Skillman to approve the November, December, January, and February bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Autumn Jones was present at the March meeting.
ORDER #15-027-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE NOVEMBER MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Valerie Skillman and seconded by Leah McGray to approve the 2nd reading of the November meeting minutes.
ORDER #15-028-APPROVAL OF THE 2015-2016 NHHS PD PLAN-Council members received a copy of the PD plan for the upcoming school year. The motion was made by Alison Langley and seconded by Katrina Johnson to approve the 2015-2016 NHHS PD Plan.

SBDM SINGLE COUNCIL VS. DOUBLE COUNCIL-Council members discussed the advantages and disadvantages of going to a single council. It was decided that NHHS would leave the SBDM Council as a double council.

ORDER #15-029-APPROVAL OF CSIP-The motion was made by Alison Langley and seconded by Leah McGray to approve the CSIP. It was decided that a glossary page would be added to the CSIP.

CURRICULUM UPDATE/INFORMATION ITEMS: Mr. Dennis reported that 50 % of students tested have significant gains on EOC scores. Social studies has a 30% increase. For the first time, juniors participated in a practice ACT test at EC3. Students scored 18.2% and 60% of students showed improvement over the practice ACT. School climate is changing and students seem more focused. Learning checks continue.
· Mayor Weaver invited Mr. Dennis to address the city council. Mr. Dennis shared test scores and reported on the many good things going on at NH.
· Section 7 funds were discussed. A SBDM needs list was compiled.

· The Boy’s Basketball team is District Champs!

· Coach Cofer was named 5th Region Coach of the Year.

· Construction has finally begun. The stadium is coming down now. Completion is expected on all construction by summer 2016.

· Due to construction, graduation will be held at CHHS.

· Council members received the new hire/vacancy list as well as the student accident log.

NEW BUSINESS:
· No new business was discussed at the March meeting.
ORDER # 15-030-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Elizabeth Atcher and seconded by Whitney Carpenter to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

